
VC welcomes new UoN Chairman of Council 

 

The Vice-Chancellor, Prof. Peter Mbithi has officially welcomed the newly appointed Chairman 
of Council Dr. Timothy Mwangi Kiruhi to the University of Nairobi. 

“On behalf of the Chancellor, the Senate and the entire University of Nairobi fraternity, I take 
this opportunity to congratulate you for being appointed the Chairman of the University of 
Nairobi Council,” said Prof. Mbithi in a congratulatory message to Dr. Kiruhi. “I would like to 
sincerely express our commitment to work together with your team in fulfilling the dreams of the 
University Community. May God bless you and guide you in steering the University to greater 
heights of global scholarly excellence.” 

 


